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AMETEK

Computrac Jerome

MAX 5000 End of Life Notice

August 16, 2018 By AMETEK Brookfield

Thank you for your support of the Computrac® brand of moisture
analyzers.
Due to the age of these instruments and the limited availability of components, AMETEK Arizona
Instrument will discontinue offering calibration and repair services for the following models
beginning September 30, 2018

+ Computrac® MAX® 5000 Moisture/Solids/Ash Analyzer (all revisions)

Instruments covered by an existing warranty will be serviced per the warranty contract regardless
of the September 30, 2018 deadline

Visit our Computrac product page for more information on our current line of moisture, solids and
ash analyzers, including the Computrac® MAX® 5000XL.

Thank you for your continued support. If we can help you with any questions, please contact us
online, call us at 800-528-7411, or email us at customerservice.azic@ametek.com.

Sincerely,
el
Rick Ervin | Sales Manager
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